
 

October 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Cancellation of After School Sports Practices/Fixtures 

For many years St Aidan's has offered a large, inclusive and successful extra-

curricular sports programme. Each year the number of clubs and activities seems to 

be rising. Inevitably there will be times when some of the practices/fixtures have to 

be cancelled at short notice. This is more often for reasons beyond our control, for 

example the weather. I am aware that this can be very inconvenient as 

arrangements have been made to get students home. Therefore in order to give you 

the most notice possible if a practice has to be cancelled we are putting in place 

several procedures. 

 The latest we will cancel a practice/fixture is 2pm 

 A message will be put on the school website no later than this time: 

www.staidans.co.uk 

 A message will also be posted on the PE department’s Twitter feed: 

@StAidansPE 

 A message will be passed to students as soon as possible 

In the event of another school cancelling a fixture later than 2pm the above 

procedure will be followed and we will endeavour to get the information to the 

students as soon as possible. 

In the rare event when a practice/fixture has to be cancelled in advance then pupils 

will be informed before the day of the practice. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Strover 
Head of PE 
 


